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PHILIPPINE PHILATELIC CLUB 
 

AUGUST 8, 1944 
 

JUNIOR CHAPTER SOUVENIR CARD 
 

Typewritten message on Front of Postal Card prepared as a Souvenir for the Organization 

Meeting of the Junior Chapter of the Philippine Philatelic Club on August 8, 1944. 2c Planters 

Postal Card with 'Post Your Mail Early' Slogan Cancel. 
 

 
 

 
 

Reverse of Card signed by: Victor Ferriols (President), P Ferraz (Auction Chairman), Carmen 

Ferraz (Treasurer), Fidel V Ramos (Secretary), Manuel Zaragoza (Vice-President), Severino N 

Luna and Pablo Esperidion. 
 

Edward Nocom Collection 


